A Personal Referral for Dr. Peter Lacovara

From Dr. Bob Brier g

Dear Far Horizons Friends,

As many of you know, Pat and | have guided Eqgypt tours for Far Horizons for more than 20
years. It has been great fun, full of adventures, and we have made many friends on these trips,
but it is time for us to retire. (Each year it is getting more difficult to get in and out of the Bent
Pyramid!) A dear friend of ours, Dr. Peter Lacovara will be taking our place, and | want to
introduce him to you.

Peter received his Ph.D. in Egyptology at the University of Chicago. We have known and worked
with Peter for more than 30 years -- when he was curator at the Museum of Fine Arts, Boston,
and when he was Head of the Egyptian Department at the Michael C. Carlos Museum in Atlanta.
Peter also directs his own excavation at Deir el-Ballas and heads the Ancient Egyptian Heritage
and Archaeology Fund. Peter knows Egypt, very, very well. Perhaps even more important, he is
a wonderful human being. He has a great sense of humor, and is a very kind person. We are
sure that when you visit Eqgypt with Peter and Far Horizons, you will have all kinds of wonderful
adventures.

Happy travels to you.
Bob & Pat




